
Ahmed Ali is a Hamtramck native and has
lived in the city his whole life. He graduated
from Hamtramck High School in 2014, and
then went on to the University of Michigan
where he received his B.S. in Microbiology in
2018. After graduating, he spent two years
working with WCHC in several positions
including Medical Receptionist, Outreach
Counselor, and Quality Director. He left
WCHC in 2020 to pursue medical school at
Oakland University where currently studying.
He hopes to return to serve the city as a
Primary Care Physician upon completing his
training. 
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